Dear All,

On behalf of the IPA-AR 2016 Organizing Committee, we would like to thanks for your support to the meeting.
Due to the tremendous demand, the Organizing Committee has decided to re-open the Poster Submission until October 11, 2016.
Please find the attached Poster Submission form for your reference.
Please fill out the form and send back to Meeting Secretariat by email. (mailto:service@ipa-ar2016.tw)
Thank you very much.

For any further question, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely,
IPA-AR 2016 Meeting Secretariat
Ms. Eve Huang
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